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Strongly oppose an incinerator in the middle of western sydney, close to schools,shops,houses 
and our drinking water. 

 
 

I am not a politician. But even this process is absurd. 
The local health districts and the EPA have entered submissions against this. What do you 
people need to see that thos is a bad idea? If the technology was so great, why have their been 
so many issues overseas? Or if the technology was so great put use these with an exclusion 
zone the same as a piggery. This should not fall into the residential basin of Sydney. 
Please stop this circus from continuing and think of the people from the lower social economic 
areas and fo the right thing. Let's not look back in 20 years knowing that you have the powee to 
stop this before it is too late. 
Regards 
Cameron Haywood 




